
I am against the planned location of the new primary school project as in my opinion this location is totally 
unsuitable and very dangerous for the children.  
I walk and bicycle in that neighbourhood every day and most of the times I have problems crossing the 
street because a very heavy  traffic.  
   
For the benefit and safety of the children a more suitable location has to be found.  
  
Best regards 
Rolf Fischer    
	
  


